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D R O P   S P O T  

It is hard to believe it is only a week ago since 
we went to the RDA. We had such a wonderful 
time there. And here we are, one week later 
saying goodbye for some weeks.   
It has been business as normal for the children 
this week, working hard in all their lessons. At 
the start of the week we held an assembly about 
the coronavirus to reassure the children and 
answer some of their questions. The Reception 
children have been learning and practicing their 
number bonds to 10. Year 1 and 2 have been 
writing their own super hero comic strip. All 
children have also made a wonderful Mother’s 
Day card to be opened on Sunday.  
Today was a special day. We told the children 
that the Easter Bunny had made a special (early) 
visit, because our children are so kind and 
helpful, listen to the teacher and do their best, 
look after property, are honest and are polite and 
well-mannered. The Easter eggs were hidden on 
the playground and the field and we had fun 
finding our own egg and helping others. This 
afternoon we got the laptops out and reminded 
the children how to login to some of our 
subscription websites and gave them some time 
to look at some of the resources available. 
It has been an incredibly busy and emotional 
week for staff, continuing to teach the children as 
well as preparing for the closure of the school. 
We have set up Google Classroom to support the 
learning for Year 1 and Year 2. I expect there 
will be some teething problems as we start using 
it so please bear with us. It has been hectic 
getting everything ready and we would like to 
thank Mrs Matthews for her help these last 2 
days. Thank you all for your support in these 
uncertain times. Keep well! 

CELEBRATIONS 

 

 
On your marks, Get set, … 

 
Go! … Easter Egg Hunt 

 
Cosmic Yoga 

 
Science Week visitor: 

Mrs Tawana 
 

THANK YOU! 
 

Your gesture at the end of the school day has quite 
simple been completely overwhelming for us all. 

We will miss the children and can’t wait to welcome 
them back. In the meantime, please keep safe and look 

after yourself and your family. 
All our love and best wishes for you all. 
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AWARD 
 Sophia, for sharing her crayon 

with me.  
From Evie  

 Maxim, for getting my tray 
and cutlery for lunch.  
From Evie 

 Deacon, for sharing his cards 
with me when he won the game 
of snap.  
From Mrs Emmett 

 

ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 

No sharing assembly 
this week 

 
Sophia – Year 1 

For excellent dialogue  
in her comic strip. 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 
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